From: Moore, Melissa

To: Elockton. James; Manning, Shannon
Subject: FW: proposed allocation of street number
Date: Thursday, 24 August 2017 8:34:24 AM

Hi James & Shannon,

The enquiry below relates to a road naming issue — there are a number of properties in
Billinudgel accessed via a private access road off Brunswick Street.

Because of the number of properties, it was considered the access road should be named so
that individual street numbers can be allocated.

| believe Sue Green raised this matter in a meeting with Evan Elford about road naming issues.

In the absence of Evan, can you advise where road naming in general, and this matter in
particular, may be up to?

Thanks,

Melissa Moore | Land Information Officer | BYRON SHIRE COUNCIL

P: 02 6626 7142 | F: 02 6684 3018 | E: melissa.moore@byron.nsw.gov.au
PO Box 219, Mullumbimby NSW 2482 | www.byron.nsw.gov.au

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/byronshire.council

From: Billi Lids LDCC [mailto:billylidsldcc@bigpond.com]
Sent: Monday, 21 August 2017 2:13 PM

To: Moore, Melissa

Subject: Re: proposed allocation of street number

Hi Melissa,

Just checking in to see how things are progressing with getting an address for the houses
on our farm.

Let me know if there’s anything | can do to help move it along.

Hope you’re having a good day

Kind regards

Tracey O’Donnell

From: Moore, Melissa

Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 1:05 PM

To: 'Billi Lids LDCC'

Subject: RE: proposed allocation of street number

Hi Tracey,


mailto:melissa.moore@byron.nsw.gov.au
mailto:James.Flockton@byron.nsw.gov.au
mailto:Shannon.Manning@byron.nsw.gov.au
mailto:melissa.moore@byron.nsw.gov.au
http://www.byron.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.facebook.com/byronshire.council

Thanks for your email below. | have discussed this with my colleague, Sue Green, and yes, it is
now proposed to name the access road. We are currently liaising with people in our
Infrastructure Services division (who are responsible for road naming) to enable this to happen.

Kind regards

Melissa Moore | Land Information Officer | BYRON SHIRE COUNCIL

P: 02 6626 7142 | F: 02 6684 3018 | E: melissa.moore@byron.nsw.gov.au
PO Box 219, Mullumbimby NSW 2482 | www.byron.nsw.gov.au

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/byronshire.council

From: Billi Lids LDCC [mailto:billylidsldcc@bigpond.com]
Sent: Friday, 16 June 2017 12:01 PM

Subject: proposed allocation of street number

Dear Ms Moore,

| refer to your letters dated 2 June 2017 regarding a proposed street number for
our property at Billinudgel - LOT: 12DP: 612989 and LOT: 1 DP: 173977.

We’'re writing to advise you that we do have concerns with the proposal as it
doesn’t assist our individual homes with a street address.

Our access point is from Brunswick St but along our road there are 7 homes within
the following;

O’Donnell - Lot / Section / DP = 1/612988

O’Donnell - Lot / Section / DP = 12/612989

O’Donnell - Lot / Section / DP = 5/543430

O’Donnell - Lot / Section / DP = 1/173977

O’Donnell - Lot / Section / DP = 12/612989

Perhaps if we named the road itself we could then have numbers to our individual
homes.

We'd like to make an appointment to meet with you to discuss it further if that's
possible.

Thank you for your time

Yours sincerely
Tracey O’Donnell
16 June 2017
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